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13 July 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
GSCE English Literature 
Macbeth Live Theatre Performance -Tuesday 26 September 2023, Globe Theatre, London  
 
We have been very fortunate to secure tickets to see Macbeth at the Globe Theatre in London in September.  
The Globe Theatre recreates the atmosphere of Shakespearian performances by having much of the audience 
standing in the ‘Yard’. All of the tickets obtained for this performance are standing tickets.  
 
The coach will be leaving school around 10.30am and will return at approximately 7.00pm. The performance is 
approximately three hours long. You will need to collect your son/daughter from school. Students will be 
required to catch up on any work missed that day. 
 
Students are required to be in school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch. 
 
The cost of the ticket and transport to London and back to Hedingham School is £42.00 and can be paid via 
ParentPay. There are only 90 places available and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, so please 
make the payment for this trip as soon as possible and no later than Monday 17 July 2023.  
 
In some circumstances, the school can use some of its Pupil Premium funding to support eligible families. If you 
feel this may apply to you, please contact the school to speak with myself or the Business Manager. 
 
Once you have made payment, please also complete the following electronic form in readiness of a place on the 
trip:  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qPr373A2JEmt6YBaKt_TT1z6vPr6Rx9JovJX5yY4x_tUM1N
aNEVLUzVSSjhNWEk0VTdMTkU0NjJDTi4u 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ms A Barker 
Leader of English 
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